
Dear Friends and Supporters,

We just wanted to send you a quick mid-month update from Galatians 6.1 Ministries. God is 
truly blessing, and we felt it was important to pause and share what He’s doing—because you 
are such a big part of it.

These past few weeks have been full of difficult and critical conversations with people who 
have fallen and are searching for hope. We’ve also had several follow-up meetings with folks 
we’ve already been working with on their road to restoration. It’s been busy, but it’s been good.

Truthfully, we wish this kind of ministry wasn’t necessary—but we’re so thankful it exists for 
those who need it. Many of the people we talk with don’t know where else to turn. That’s why 
we’re grateful that Galatians 6.1 Ministries can be here, standing in the gap, offering grace and 
truth to those who feel forgotten or disqualified.

If you haven’t yet considered picking up our new book, Mercy for Me: David’s Prayer of 
Repentance, we’d love to encourage you to do so. There is something so powerful about the 
spirit of David in Psalm 51. This 36-day study had a deep impact on us personally, and we truly 
believe it can draw you closer to the Lord in a meaningful and life-changing way.

Please continue to pray for us as we move forward with many exciting plans and projects in the 
weeks ahead. We love and appreciate every single one of you. This ministry simply could not 
exist without your prayers, your generosity, and your belief in what God has called us to do.

Time and time again, just when we’re on the verge of a crisis, God uses one (or more!) of our 
dear friends to come through in a special way. Your support has made all the difference—and 
we don’t take that for granted.

With love and gratitude,
David & Brenda Hyles
Galatians 6.1 Ministries
www.galatians61.com
Galatians61.com@gmail.com


